
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Pheasant Hollow Park

vaughan.ca

What’s going on?
New sanitary and water infrastructure is being installed along 
the south and south-east edge of Pheasant Hollow Park.

How will this a� ect you?
A portion of the park will be 
closed during construction. To 
ensure the safety of park users and 
workers, please stay clear of work 
areas, equipment and machinery, 
and respect all posted signs and 
construction fencing.

Construction timeline
Start: fall 2022

Completion: spring 2023

For more information
Telephone: 905-832-2281

Email: accessvaughan@vaughan.ca
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